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FREE Clothing for storm affected students 
 

Salvation Army- Fort Walton Beach 
Goodwill – Fort Walton Beach 
Exodus Thrift Shop-Crestview 
Crosspoint Church- Niceville 
Bargain Box-Niceville  
  
Families MUST bring: 

·         ID, student must be with  
 parent 
·         Letter from school counselor 

stating they are here  
 because of hurricane 

 

	

 
  

Did You Know? 

The holidays are often a time of joy 
spent celebrating with loved ones, 
but for those experiencing domestic 
violence, the holidays can be 
stressful and dangerous.   

Expectations that are unrealistic, 
pressures from financial issues, and 
increased alcohol consumption can 
all raise stress levels which in turn 
can contribute to increased 
incidents of domestic violence. 

Domestic violence doesn’t take a 
break during the holidays, but many 
survivors stay with abusers so that 
they are not spending the holidays 
in a shelter.   

For anonymous, confidential help 
available 24/7, call the National 
Domestic Violence Hotline at:   
 

1-800-799-7233 (SAFE)        

 

 
 

 

“When you get, Give. 
When you learn, Teach”. 
 

                  ~Maya Angelou 
          American Poet 

 

If you have any questions, contact the 
Title IX  

 

 
 
Deadline has been 
extended until December 
16th 
 
For a list of drop off 
locations:  

http://united-way.org/coats-for-
kids/  

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
On behalf of Okaloosa’s Title IX 
Department, we would like to 
extend a huge thank you to First 
Baptist Church Niceville for their 
generous donation of $6,000 in 
Payless gift cards!  
Each student displaced from 
Hurricane Michael will be provided 
a NEW pair of shoes. Their 
kindness will directly benefit 200 
homeless students displaced from 
Hurricane Michael.       

                                               
 

Homeless Student Count 
as of 11/28/18: 912   

 Uniting the Community…. 
For the Children 
Santa Rosa Mall 

 
 

 


